
From: jeff phillips [jdpcordova@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Saturday, February 05, 2011 5:36 AM 
To: Jomo Stewart 
Subject: HB20 
 
Dear Sir: 

  
I am writing to state my opposition to HB20 which swould give personal use fisheries priority in times of 

low fish numbers.  I am a commercial fisherman and longtime resident of Cordova.  This bill would 

greatly harm my fishing business.  Priority is and always has been a status for subsistence users.  It 
should remain that way.  That priority is meant to protect a way of life.  Allowing personal use priority 

protects a way of "sport". 
  

I am asking that HB20 be defeated. 

  
Thank you. 

  
Jeff Phillips 

Cordova, Alaska 

 


